
 
 

NC 109 Traffic Signal and Turn Lane Project 
Addition of traffic signals and a center turn lane on NC 109 from Ray Lanning Rd (SR1729) to Wallburg Rd (SR1730) 

 

The purpose of this postcard is to notify property owners and citizens that the Town of Wallburg is pursuing a small roadway project to add traffic signals 

and a center turn lane on NC 109 from Ray Lanning Rd to Wallburg Rd. The project will be submitted to the Winston-Salem Metropolitan Planning 

Organization’s Transportation Advisory Committee for funding consideration. The project will be evaluated by MPO Staff and NCDOT along with other projects 

competing for funding. The TAC will select which projects recive funding based on evaluations and other factors. The project submittal deadline is February 

4, 2022 and the TAC Action/project selection will occur on May 17, 2022. The Town of Wallburg reserves the right to withdraw the project from funding 

consideration at anytime. 

 

Citizens Information Workshop:……..Please join us on February 15, 2022 to discuss the project in more detail 

Location:……………………………..…..….Wallburg Town Hall, 8020 NC-109, Winston-Salem, NC 27107 

Time:………………………………....………6:30PM – 7:30PM 

Contact:………………………………….….(336) 331-3945 

Additional Info:……………………….…. https://www.cityofws.org/1488/Programs-Services 
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